University of California

k q‘ LOS ALAMOS SCIENTIFIC LABORATORY

Post Office Box 1663 Los Alamus, New Mexico 87545

In reply refer 1o H-5 80-176 (R405/R410) February 1, 1980
Mail stop: 486

Mr. Frank J. Arsenault, Director

Division of Safeguards, Fuel Cycle and
Environmental Research

Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Arsenault:

In response to your letter of January 22, 1980, we are submitting the
annual update of the "Inventory of Federal Energy-Related Environment and
Safety Research for FY-79" reports for ocur two NRC programs., These two
are: ‘“"Assessment of Respiratory Protection Systems" and "Criteria and
Test Metnods for Certifying Air-Purifying Respirators Against Radio-
iodine."

Sincerely,
.t ."./_""r —L-——’
= &"/ it (’(J
Harry J Ettmger ,;-—b
Acting Associate Group Leader

for Research
Industrial Hygiene Group
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